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Greetings,  

 

As the vice president of Northern Oregon Motorcycle & ATV Club (NOMAC).  Our 

membership is in full support of HB 3155.  The club travels to several locations in the 

state on club rides.  These rides take place in areas where we occasionally travel on 

rural roads. Having the legal ability to travel these roads will bring added safety to our 

members as well as other trail users.   We often stop in communities along the roads 

to spend money on fuel, supplies and other needed items.  

 

Thank you  

Ron Fransen  


